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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3
12th April, 1924,

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 9th instant
intim%ing that the Owners of the steamers " HEATCROP" and
/IT" have paid to you the amounts outstanding to

the &ppladore enéd Bristol Offiecss for the Speeial Survey

during eomstruetion of the hulls of these vessels,
I have since been in comnunication with the
Soeciety's Glasgow Offiee regarding the valance of the fees

due for the survey of the boilers, and have now roceived a

telegram stating that the amounts in question have been
raid to-day.

In Bhe circumstances the cases of these vessels
now appesr to ba in order, and the classes wiil at once be

entered in the Register Book.
I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

ﬁ.sai stant W t@ 3?5‘23’ i
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The Surveyors,
CARDIFP,
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